Year Two and Three Class Newsletter - 11.3.16
Pizza Express
This week we visited Pizza Express.  The children found out about all of the ingredients that go into a pizza and how to make one.  We have been writing some instructions on how to make a pizza.  Please check the school website for some photos showing the fun we had!

Spellings

Here are this week’s spellings.  These will be the last spellings for this term!

	Year Two
	Year Three

	giant

giraffe

village

change

huge

age


	often

ordinary

opposite

particular

peculiar

perhaps




Maths

In maths we have been learning about time using a digital and an analogue clock.  Please keep up with telling the time at home as well as knowing the days of the week, the months of the year and the different seasons. 

Science

In science next MONDAY we will be making musical instruments.  Please could I ask you to collect boxes, cartons etc that may be useful for our models and bring them in for the science lesson. 

Mathletics

Well done to Jacob Almond, Grace, William Dawkins, Wiliam Gale, William Hill, Lochlain, Joshua, Emily, Rebecca, Sam Bulman, Jacob Clements, Belle, Emma, Natalie, Genevieve and Jasmine who completed the test I set on Mathletics last weekend.  There will be another one set for completion this weekend.  It would be wonderful to have more children completing weekly Mathletics tasks, it really does help with their learning in class.

Many thanks and have a great weekend. 
Mrs Sharpe
